
   
 

 

Beacy P&C Newsletter 
With this Newsletter we hope to 

keep you all informed of what 

you the parents are doing, 

through the P&C, to make 

Beacy Primary an even better 

place for our children.  

Following the last AGM the P&C 

Office Bearers for 2018 are: 

President -    Katherine Woodall  
Vice President - Marie Estcourt  
Treasurer -         Anne Coffey  
Secretary -         Ruhi Bassari 
 
Executive 3 positions: 
- Tim Brazier  
- Alison Bowater 
- Clare Hew 
 
A big thank you to everyone for 

volunteering.  

Term 1 was lots of fun with the 

Student Disco, Busy bee, Dad’s 

camp out on Rottnest, Picture 

plates and the Easter raffle.  

I want to say thanks to all of you 

past and present who donate 

your time and energy to our 

school.     

 

Term 2 2018 

Coming up we start Term 2 with the 

Mother’s Day Stall and the 

Entertainment Book for sale.  

MOTHER'S 
DAY STALL 
VIEW & ORDER ON MAY 7TH AND 8th  
GIFTS DELIVERED ON FRIDAY 
MAY 11TH - SO MUM CAN'T PEEK 
Pick a gift at school and surprise Mum! 
All gifts $5.00 
 
Save the Date 25th of May for a 

night of fun for the parents with a 

quiz night at The Local Hotel. More 

details to follow shortly.  

We will also be running a 

competition in Term 2. If you pay 

the voluntary contribution of $50 per 

student to the P & C you will go into 

the running to win a Nutri Ninja to 

make delicious healthy juices and 

smoothies to be drawn at the end of 

term. All the money from the P & C 

voluntary contributions goes to the 

P & C and is then used to run the 

canteen and uniform shop and 

support the school with facilities 

and resources for our children.  

Katherine Woodall  

 

Kitchen Garden 
Busy Bee 
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Beacy Champion Dads  
In the last weekend of term one, 52 
families had a magical time on the 
inaugural “Fathering Project Rottnest 
Island Camp”. It began with an excited 
ferry ride on Friday afternoon (kids got 
out of school a little early!) over to the 
Rottnest island campground - which is 
located right next door to the Rottnest 
island school campus. Setting up the 
tents with the kids was the first 
challenge, but it was rewarded with a 
beautiful evening sunset, accompanied 
by pizzas, a swim, spotlighting and 
some stargazing.  

  
 
The following day we had breakfast up 
at the Rottnest school campus, which 
allowed the kids to see the differences 
and delights of being a Rottnest 
student. Activities throughout the day 
included geocaching (loads of fun 
searching for hidden markers), a 
cycling tour with Rottnest volunteer 
guides over to the ruins of the 
Thompson’s farm (a beautiful step 
back in time) and a treasure hunt from 
some local pirates (pirate Pete was 
even forced to walk the plank)!  
 
The aim of the weekend was to forge 
bonds between the dads in the Beacy 
community and their children, and to 
increase bonds between the 
Beaconsfield and Rottnest Campuses. 
 
It really was a fun weekend and I 
would say the Beacy community is 
stronger because of it. - Gabe 
 

 

Canteen News! 

Please keep supporting the 

canteen so we can provide 

healthy, cost effective meals for 

the students at Beacy. Any 

feedback welcome to Nat or via 

email beacypandc@gmail.com. 

The canteen needs your 

business!!! 

Also has a reminder - please 

volunteer, especially if it is your 

class’s week. Every volunteer is 

offered a free coffee and your 

child is also able to have an after 

lunch icy pole. Details of how to 

sign up are below: 

Winter Warmer Coffee The 

canteen will be serving coffee at 

Assembles in Term 2. Come and 

support the P & C!  

 

Please sign up for Canteen 

Volunteers 

Here's how it works in 3 easy 

steps:  

1. Click this link to go to our 

invitation page 

on SignUp.com: http://signup.com/

go/mUXWJS  

2. Enter your email 

address: (You will NOT need to 

register an account 

on SignUp.com)  

3. Sign up! Choose your spots -

 SignUp.com will send you an 

automated confirmation and 

reminders. Easy!  

Welcome to Term 2 in the 

Canteen. We have a new 

winter menu to keep 

everyone cosy and well fed 

on those cold days. Nachos 

and pasta are back along 

with fish and wedges.  

Nat will also be running a 

competition. The class that 

has the most online orders 

as a group will win a class 

party in the last week of 

term. Good luck!  

www.quickcliq.com.au  

 

Rottnest photos
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Facebook 

Have you joined the Beacy Parents Facebook Group?  

If not, search for Beacy parents and request to join.

 

 

 

P & C Survey  
 

The P&C want to know 
what you think!  Follow this 
link to answer some 
questions about what you 
think the P&C should be 
doing;   
https://www.surveymonkey.
com/r/WFY5XVZ  
 

Uniform shop 

The Uniform shop is located in 
the Block behind the canteen to 
the North where YR 1 and Yr 2 is 
currently located. 

Opening times: Tuesday 
mornings from 8:30 – 9:15 am. 

Orders can also be submitted via 
an Order Form available at school 
reception, orders to be collected 
from school reception. You can 
pay CASH, by CHEQUE or by 
CREDIT CARD at the uniform 
shop, or pre-pay by DIRECT 
DEBIT: BSB 633000 Acc 
155910995 Ref: Child’s surname. 

We have lots of jumpers in stock 
so come in and get ready for the 
cooler weather. 

School banking  

Now on a Friday morning from 
8.30am in the Admin Block.  

 

This year the book will be bigger and better than ever! With a new 
Bali section and the ability to buy the book or digital version it is full 
of savings and worth the $70.00! To have a look at a sample book 
please pop into the office. Questions to beacypandc@gmail.com  

You can order online at: 

 www.entbook.com.au/842f20  

Meetings in Term 2 2018 – all welcome 

22nd May      P&C General Meeting (7:30-9:30) Staff room 

26th June     P&C General Meeting (7.30–9.30) Staff room  

 

Easter Raffle! 
Year 6 students pictured with the prizes for the Easter Raffle. A big thank 

you to South Fremantle Woolworths and Fremantle Office Works for 

donating the prizes and thank you for Marie for coordinating and for our 

students who sold tickets and raised money for the P & C.  


